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Vatican, April 8, 2018  
 
Dear Brother:  

With the intercession of all the holy faithful people of God, I am happy to send you 
the new exhortation Gaudete et Exsultate. I wrote it to encourage each and everyone to accept 
the call to holiness in daily life.  

United in following Jesus Christ, I ask you please, don’t forget to pray for me.  

Fraternally yours,  

 Franciscus  

 


